Weir welcomes £19.6million new build
for St Joseph’s High School

Crossmaglen

Education Minister Peter Weir has attended a sod cutting ceremony to mark a
new school build for St Joseph’s High School, Crossmaglen.

Further temporary traffic order — Park
Place

From the City Council :
THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 — SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of crane lifting works being carried
out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Park Place (between 0ld
Hawkhill and Smalls Lane), Dundee

This notice comes into effect on Friday 21 August 2020 at 16:00hrs until
Monday 24 August 2020 at 05:00hrs.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Two way traffic will be permitted in Smalls Lane for the duration of the
works.

Alternative routes are available via 0ld Hawkhill/Smalls Lane.
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For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development

Dundee City Council

Swann: &quot;We cannot give into
fatigue or complacencyé&quot;

Today, it was confirmed that another person has sadly passed away in Northern
Ireland after contracting COVID-19.

Minister highlights importance of £7M
fund to support Social Enterprises

Communities Minister Cardl Ni Chuilin has said the £7m Covid Social
Enterprise Fund recognises the important role that Social Enterprises play
both as an economic driver and a platform for social change.

Road improvement scheme for Ardmore
Road, Derry

A £246,000 resurfacing scheme for Ardmore Road, Derry will commence on Monday
24 August 2020 and is scheduled to take five weeks to complete. The
improvement scheme, which starts close to the Ballybogie Road and progresses
south eastwards towards Berryburn Bridge for a distance of approximately
1.2km, includes resurfacing of the carriageway and upgrading of road
drainage.
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